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Mr. Jeffrey S. Polenske ary;

City Engineer el
841 North Broadway, Room 701
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Polenske:

As the owners of the property located at 12345 West Bobolink Avenue, we support creating a
reservation for future street purposes along the southerly 60 feet of our property. The attached
drawing shows the street reservation limits.

We understand that as future development occurs within this area and the opening of this public
street would support said development, that the City can accept this reservation by Common
Council resolution.

We give the City of Milwaukee permission to create a 60-foot wide reservation along the south
side of our property known as 12345 West Bobolink Averue.
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